Scott Ewing

It is amazing that we import farmed seafood from all over the world, supporting aquaculture in
other countries and yet we do not support aquaculture in a more robust way here in our own
backyard. The PNW, as well as many other areas in the U.S. have the resources and ingenuity to
create a worldclass aquacluture industry that can feed not only the U.S. population but produce
significant exports. Farming sterile and all female trout is a responsible and sustainable endevor
that should be maximized here for the good of everyone.



